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Proposals are now being 
considered for alternative 
governance arrangements to 
assess and review the 
Authority’s support for Third 
Sector Organisations.  
 
The revised governance 
arrangements are set to result in 
a new Third Sector Funding 
Challenge panel being chaired 
by the Head of Audit, Risk & 
Procurement and involving 
Procurement input.  
 
The Group will be required to 
challenge existing funding and 
identify opportunities for 
alternative strategies.  
 
An update will be provided to 
the Committee at its meeting in 
April 2016. 
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